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le@peaktruss.com <le@peaktruss.com> Mon, Apr 24, 2023 at 6:17 PM
To: On Top Building Company <ontopbuildingcompany@gmail.com>

Kyle,

As requested, | visited your jobsite today at Lot 2 Denning Rd to observe the T-1A trusses which we were asked to review
by the Building Inspector. | looked them over carefully but did not see any defects or damage of consequence. There
were two spots with minor scuffing and one splice plate with a small amount of wain behind, but | did not see anything
that | believe constituted a defect.

If you are able to find more information about the specific concern, we will be happy to help address it. At this time we are
not sure what you need as the trusses appear to be manufactured satisfactorily.

Thanks

Le Greene

Peak Truss Builders, LLC
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